
 
 Contact Person: Linda Arrant 

(850) 638-6131 Ext. 2234 
linda.arrant@paec.org 

  
 
 
 
May 16, 2023 
 
 
 
Dr. Lisa Sporillo, Principal 
FSU Schools – Pembroke Pines 
601 SW 172 Avenue 
Pembroke Pines, FL 33029 
 
RE: Request school board approval and signatures for 2023-24 for PAEC 

Professional Development Center Services Contract 
 
Dear Dr. Sporillo, 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to continue serving FSU Schools through the PAEC 
Professional Development Center Services project!  
 
Please find attached the 2023-24 PAEC Professional Development Center 
Contract for District Participation that needs school board approval and 
signatures. 

 
After signatures, please return the contract to Hunter Miller (hunter.miller@paec.org) 
(either email a scanned color copy or mail the original).  A final copy will be returned 
to you upon completion of signatures.   
 
An invoice for these services will be sent to your finance office in July. 
 
Thank you, again, for choosing PAEC for these services. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John T. Selover 
Executive Director 
 
JTS/lsa 
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